
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

Megan’s Law 101- What You Need to Know 
 

May 20, 2025 
12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
WEBINAR 

 
 

Program Summary 

This program will provide a basic understanding of Megan’s Law’s two components:  registration 
and notification.  Students will learn about offenders’ registration obligations, and who is entitled 
to notification of sex offenders under various circumstances.  The presenter will also discuss recent 
case law, review Parole Supervision/Community Supervision for Life (PSL/CSL), and distinguish 
between Megan’s Law and PSL/CSL. 
 

Eligibility 

This program is open to County Prosecutors and Assistant Prosecutors, Assistant and Deputy 
Attorneys General in the Department of Law and Public Safety’s Division of Criminal Justice and 
law enforcement officers in their respective offices.       
 

 
Faculty 

DAG Emily R. Anderson is the Deputy Attorney General who handles Megan’s Law in the New 
Jersey Division of Criminal Justice. She is assigned to the Prosecutors Supervision Bureau. DAG 
Anderson has argued Megan’s Law issues before the New Jersey Supreme Court and serves as a 
liaison to various State-wide stakeholders regarding Megan’s Law.  Prior to this assignment, she 
worked in DCJ’s Appellate Bureau.  DAG Anderson clerked for the Honorable Carmen H. 
Alvarez, P.J.A.D., of the New Jersey Appellate Division.  She earned her B.A. from the University 
of Pennsylvania and her J.D. from Rutgers School of Law – Newark.  
 
 

 

 



CLE Credit 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 1.8 hours of total CLE credit. Of these, 0.0 qualify as 
hours of credit for ethics/professionalism. 

 
Registration 

Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 
 


